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The LRCFT is looking forward to entering formal negotiations with 
the District next semester. Our preliminary discussions with the 
District and our faculty membership indicate a promising start.  

The LRCFT is pleased to see many women candidates endorsed 
by our PAFC who were recently elected to local public office, 
including the City Councils of West Sacramento and Sacramento.  

The LRCFT would like to thank the District and local law 
enforcement for successfully managing the recent temporary 
safety lockdown at CRC.  

I want to personally thank VC Mario Rodriguez and AVC Carrie 
Bray for working with us to bring improvements to Part Time 
Faculty health care. We are excited to see progressive 
advancements made on this topic.  

LRCFT internal elections have concluded and we have filled a 
number of representative positions at SCC and elected a new 
Treasurer.  

The LRCFT has taken an active role in supporting the UC 
academic worker strike at the UC campuses. As President of our 
union, I urge the UC to negotiate in good faith with the UAW to 
resolve the strike.  

In conclusion, as we reflect upon the recent series of hate emails 
surfacing at SCC, I would like to reiterate that the LRCFT stands 
in solidarity with transgender people against injustice.  

 


